
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Missouri American Water Company ) 
For Authority to Issue up to $190,000,000 of ) File No. WF-2015-0207 
Long-Term Unsecured Debt )  

 
STAFF’S SECOND STATUS REPORT  

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, and hereby 

respectfully submits this Staff’s Status Report in the above-captioned matter. 

1. On February 27, 2015, Missouri-American Water Company (“Missouri 

American” or “Company”) filed an application with the Commission for authority to issue 

up to $190,000,000 of long-term indebtedness.    

2. On May 4, 2015, the Commission ordered Staff to file a recommendation 

or status report specifying the date certain it will file its recommendation no later than 

May 18, 2015. 

3. On May 14, 2015, Staff filed its Status Report, and the Commission 

directed Staff to file a second status report or recommendation by June 8, 2015. 

4. Staff has been in contact with the Company and is continuing to receive 

pertinent information. The Company has indicated that it hopes to provide the remaining 

information Staff has requested by June 5, 2015. Staff believes it will need an additional 

week to review the information before it can file a recommendation or status report 

based on the information provided. Therefore, Staff recommends the Commission order 

that Staff shall file its recommendation or a third status report no later than  

June 15, 2015.  

 WHEREFORE, Staff prays the Commission order Staff to file its recommendation 

or third status report in this matter no later than June 15, 2015.  



Respectfully submitted,  

 /s/ Marcella L. Mueth  
 Marcella L. Mueth  
 Assistant Staff Counsel  
 Missouri Bar No. 66098  
 Attorney for the Staff of the 
 Missouri Public Service Commission 
 P.O Box 360  
 Jefferson City, MO 65102  
 (573) 751-4140 (Telephone)  
 (573) 526-6969 (Fax)  
 Marcella.mueth@psc.mo.gov  
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing were served 
electronically to all counsel of record this 2nd day of June, 2015.  

 
 /s/ Marcella L. Mueth 
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